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REPORT OF GROUP DISCUSSION HELD ON 25. 05. 2022 

 

1. Name of the Programme:   Group Discussion for the students of B. A. 6th Semester Honours 

Class.  

2. Date: 25. 05. 2022 

3. Organised By: Department of Sanskrit, B. N. College, Dhubri Assam.   

4. Number of Participants: 10 students.  (Divided into three Groups) 

 

5. A Brief Write-up of the Programme: 

A Group-Discussion on the Topic- Is it Better to Study Sanskrit Through Sanskrit Medium? was 

held on 25.05.2022 at 1-45 pm in Room No.- 07 for the students of B. A. 6th Semester Sanskrit Honours 

Class. Altogether 10 no. students took part in the programme, organised by the Department of Sanskrit, 

B. N. College, Dhubri. To develop the personality of the students by evaluating their thinking skills, 

listening abilities and skills of communication was the main objective of arranging the programme. 

As an Inaugurator, Dr. Chandra Shekhar Upadhyaya, Asstt. Professor, Deptt. of Sanskrit, announced 

the topic of Discussion. Students were divided into Three Groups- Group -A, Group- B and Group- C. 

The topic was initiated by Sudipta Barman of Group- A and after that the students of other Groups also 

took part in the Discussion. Five minutes time was allotted for each speaker. Six participants spoke in 

favour of Sanskrit medium and rest of the four participants put forward their opinions in favour of 

Assamese and English language. Gunjana Deka of Group - A played the role of a Moderator and 

Tanushree Barman, belonging to Group- C, summed up the Discussion. Both the teaching staff of 

Sanskrit Department remained present to motivate the students. At last Dr. Mausumi Bhattacharjee, H. 

O. D. of Sanskrit, gave her final remark and offered thanks to all. After that the Group Discussion came 

to an end.           

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

A FEW SNAP-SHOTS OF GROUP DISCUSSION: 

          

 

       

                            Faculties of Sanskrit Department present in the Group Discussion 

 



 

 

Students divided into three Groups 
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